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For Immediate Release  December 2, 2020 
 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Three Suspects in Aggravated Robbery  
 
On October 28, 2020, at about 5:45 AM the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to the 
Chevron Gas Station located at 23780 Loop 494 in Porter Texas in reference an Aggravated Robbery. Three 
suspects entered the store and pointed pistols at the store clerk, stealing money and cigarettes.   The suspects 
were described as two black males, and a black female wearing hoodies, medical gloves, and masks. The 
suspects were driving a silver Honda CRV.  
 
If you have any information in regards to this Aggravated Robbery, please contact the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and reference 
Case# 20A337503. 
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Follow us @MCTXSheriff 

 

http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/

